Week Ending 05/27/07

North Clinton Avenue has now been reopened to traffic.

Work within North Clinton Avenue is now complete. The roadway has been repaved from the
Long Island Rail Road tracks south to Union Boulevard. The traffic detour was removed and
traffic access was completely restored in time for the Memorial Day weekend. All of the barrier
wall sheeting along Segment 2 — west side of North Clinton Avenue- has been driven in place.
The first six steel sheets along Segment 3 — north side of Union Boulevard— have also been
driven in place. Flushing and grouting of the joints between the sheets continues on Segment 2
and is approximately 25% complete. The backfilling of the Southern Excavation Area -
immediately south of the Long Island Rail Road - with clean materials has been completed.
Monitoring activities continued through the work period.




